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OCTOBER 

Fri 19th 3.45pm 

PTA Film Night 

Mon 22nd & Tues 23rd      

5 - 8pm 

Parents Evening 

Fri 26th  

Training Day 

Mon 29th - Fri 2nd 

HALF TERM 

NOVEMBER 

Mon 5th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Tues 6th 

Individual photographs 

Wed 7th 9am 

PAT testing 

Thurs 15th 

Nasal flu vaccs YR - Y5 

Mon 19th  

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest 

Tues 20th 

Class 4 Heart of England 

Forest 

Thurs 22nd 

Class 2 Heart of England 

Forest 
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Heart of England Forest 

This week Classes 2, 3 and 4 have all enjoyed taking their    
learning outside of the classroom and into the woods. Class 3 
were the first class to go to Middle Spernal and in spite of the rain 
had a great day identifying plants and seeds in the forest and 
grassland and looking at different forms of seed dispersal. On 
Tuesday, Class 2 identified signs of autumn, and explored the 
forest through the ‘eyes’ of a mini-beast. Class 4 had the         

opportunity to explore different species of animals and trees found in the forest. We 
would like to thank all our volunteers who accompanied the children.  
 
POSTPONED - Bug Busting 
Our delivery of new bug-busting combs has been delayed so we will 
be postponing our bug-busting date until the new combs arrive.  
 
 
 
Parents Evening  

 
By now you should all have received your appointment confirmation 
slips for next week’s parents’ evenings. If you haven’t, please check 
your children’s book-bags; you can also contact the office to confirm 
the time of your appointment. We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 

Teacher Training Day 
A reminder that next Friday, 26th October, the school will be closed for 
teacher training. We will reopen after half term on Monday 5th           
November. 
 

Golden Rules Day 

Next Wednesday, 24th October, we will be holding a whole school 

focus day on our Golden Rules. As part of the day, children will be 

working in mixed class groups on craft projects to create new display 

boards representing each of our six Golden Rules. We would very 

much welcome additional adult help on the day. If you are able to  

volunteer for the morning, then please let the office know.  

 

Message from Canon Garry Byrne, Parish Priest at St Joseph’s Catholic 
Church, Bidford 

Dear Parents, If you are a Catholic and would like your child to receive 
the Sacraments, Baptism, First Holy Communion or Confirmation, please 
get in touch. Preparation classes for Confirmation (children aged 10, or 
older) will begin after half-term. Please Email: father.garry@gmail.com or 
Tel: 01789 773291 Thank You 
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Star of The Week    

Eva Wood &  

Isla Davies            Class 2  

Alice James            Class 3 

Milly Vitty           Class 4 
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Photographs From Our Visit To Heart of England Forest 
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